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Important Uniform Information 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

We pride ourselves on having the highest expectations of our pupils. Our school uniform is an 
essential part of our school ethos and we work hard to ensure all of our pupils follow our strict 
policies on uniform and appearance. In the competitive world that we all live in, both adults and 
pupils are judged on their appearance and it is essential that we teach pupils the importance of good 
personal presentation. 

Our school uniform is designed to be hard wearing, smart and affordable. All pupils should come to 
school every day in neat and clean uniform, showing the pride that they have in belonging to the 
Nuneaton Academy 

All members of staff will support the uniform policy, both in class and around the academy. The 
uniform policy supports the ethos of the school by determining the boundaries of acceptable dress. 
The wearing of the school uniform will support equal opportunities at the Nuneaton Academy. 

If you are having difficulty getting uniform for any reason, whether this is financial or any other 
reason. Please complete the following form: www.tinyurl.com/uniformsupport and we will do what 
we can to help.  

We can support you by offering the following: 

 Supply high quality pre owned uniform free of charge. 

 Offer monthly payment plans on new uniform. 

 Subsidise or fully fund any new uniform that you are unable to purchase. 

 Offer a uniform swap shop for any items that your child has outgrown. 
 
After half term, from the 31/10/22 we will be meeting and greeting all pupils as they arrive to school 
to check uniform. If any aspect of the uniform is not in line with our expectations, we will contact 
you to arrange to bring in the correct uniform, or with your permission send pupil’s home to get 
changed. 

Due to the importance of uniform if any aspect of a pupil’s uniform is not right, we will put pupil’s 
into an alternative classroom until uniform is correct. 

http://www.tinyurl.com/uniformsupport


Please take your time to review the uniform expectations as set out below. The key areas that I 
would like you take particular notice of are as follows: 

Blazers 
The Academy blazer must be worn at all times when moving around the Academy. Pupils are allowed 
to remove blazers once in lessons. 
 
Jumpers 
A TNA branded jumper or plain black jumper (V neck or Round Neck) may be worn underneath the 
blazer.  We do not allow ‘hoodies’ or other sweatshirts to be worn on site at any time. All non-
uniform jumpers must be handed into the school office will not be allowed onto the school site. 
 
Trousers 
School style black trousers must be worn. No wide, flared trousers, ‘skinny’ jean-style black trousers 
or leggings.   
 
Skirts 
Skirts must be pleated and an appropriate length for a school environment. Pencil style skirts are 
not acceptable. 
 
Footwear 
Footwear must be plain black only.  
 
Coats 
Tracksuit tops, hoodies, zip through hoodies/jackets are not to be worn at any time to the academy.  
 
Mobile Phones 
We strongly recommend that pupils do not bring mobile phones to the academy. If parents/pupils 
feel that it is necessary to bring a mobile phone to school for safety reasons on the way to and from 
school, this must be switched off at all times within the academy and kept in pupils bags at all times. 
Pupils must not use mobile phones or headphones whilst on the academy site. If a pupil’s mobile 
phone/headphones/earphones are seen. They will be confiscated irrespective of whether they are 
using them or not. 
 
The principal’s decision on uniform is final. 
 
In conclusion, can I take this opportunity to thank you for your support, and encourage you to 
contact the Academy if you require any further clarification or support with uniform. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Simon Trout 
Vice Principal – Behaviour and Support



 



 



 


